
Loyola University Chicago

Dear Harmandeep Singh:

It gives me great pleasure to offer you admission to the Parkinson School of Health
Sciences and Public Health for the Medical Laboratory Science MS program,
beginning the 2024 Fall Semester.

Your scholastic record indicates that you are well prepared for your chosen course of
study. I am confident that you will become a valued and productive member of our
academic community.

For your next steps and to confirm your acceptance, please access your Admitted
Student Portal. Please contact Kristen Pesavento by e-mail at kpesavento@luc.edu 
with any questions you may have regarding your plans to enroll at Loyola, your
planned course of study, and to register for classes.

Congratulations and welcome to Loyola!

Sincerely, 

 
Elaine H. Morrato, DrPH, MPH, CPH 
Dean, Parkinson School of Health Sciences and Public Health 
Loyola University Chicago
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